
COVID-19 Headlines 

   It is Mount Sinai Health System policy that you must fully cover 
your mouth and nose with a Mount Sinai-issued surgical mask 
when you enter and leave our campuses, and when you are in our 
public areas, corridors, and elevators.

  The science about mask-wearing is clear: Wearing masks slows 
the spread of COVID-19.

  Treat masking like hand hygiene. If you see a colleague not 
wearing a mask properly—fully covering the nose and mouth—
gently remind them. It’s for everybody’s good.
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